
Project Update: October 2019 
 
Social media profile on Instagram and Facebook 
The project number 27044-1 has been renamed as “Projeto cinnamomea” 
(Cinnamomea project, in English), a reference to the specific epithet of the 
chestnut seedeater (Figure 1). With such a short name, we aimed to gather a 
broad audience in social networks, such as Instagram (585 followers; 
@projetocinnamomea – Figure 2A) and Facebook (553 followers; Projeto 
cinnamomea – Figure 2B). We have been strongly involved in divulgating our efforts 
in developing science-based conservation for the species and its habitats. 
 

 
Figure 1: Project logo developed for social networks. ©Jonas Rosoni 



 
Figure 2: Social media profile on Instagram and Facebook (@projetocinnamomea). 
 
Short communication submitted WJO 
On August 24th 2019, we submitted our first manuscript entitled “Nest, eggs, 
nestlings, and clutch size of the Chestnut Seedeater (Sporophila cinnamomea), a 
threatened species of South America” to The Wilson Journal of Ornithology. The 
manuscript brings the first detailed data on the species’ reproduction. 
 
Brazilian Congress Ornithological 
On 8th July 2019, we attended the XXVI Brazilian Congress Ornithological in Vila 
Velha, Espirito Santo (Figure 3), to present data collected during the 1st breeding 
season the Chestnut Seedeater in south Brazil. 
 



 

Figure 3: Ornithologist Jonas Rosoni at the XXVI Brazilian Congress Ornithological 
on July 8th 2019. 



 
Poster 1: We present the first information about renesting in the Chestnut Seedeater 
and your importance for breeding biology of species. 

 
Poster presented on XXVI Brazilian Congress Ornithological in July 8th 2019. ©Jonas 
Rosoni 



Poster 2: In this poster, we present and disseminate the objectives of the “Projeto 
cinnamomea” with breeding biology, geographic distribution, migration, and 
conservation in the neotropical grasslands. 

 
Poster presented on XXVI Brazilian Congress Ornithological in 8th July  2019. ©Jonas 
Rosoni 
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